From: Gary Wolfe

To: Redistricting
Subject: Redistricting - Map NDC-201
Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 7:26:20 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.
To Whom It May Concern:

I am a resident of Rancho Murieta, which is currently in District 4. I support Map NDC-201
and strongly think Rancho Murieta should remain in District 4, and not be moved into District
5.

Thank you for your consideration,

Gary Wolfe
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